
February 6, 2024
Work meeting with the World Bank and WFP on food security
issues

On February 6 of this year, a working meeting was held at the
World Bank (“Sozidaniye”) with the participation of management
and  representatives  of  the  World  Bank,  State  Institution
“Agriculture Entrepreneurship Development” and the World Food
Program (WFP) on issues of ensuring food security within the
framework  of  Strengthening  Resilience  of  the  Agriculture
Sector Project.

 


